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2nd May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Well done to Class 3B who performed their class assembly this morning.  They told us all about their trip to Wisley, 
including what plants need to grow and shared some wonderful artwork with us all.  The highlight for many was 
‘the dance Ms Bartlett gets us to do when we’re a bit wiggly’!  It was lovely to see so many happy, smiling faces  
performing the dance (even though the song has been stuck in my head all day!). 
 
Parent Survey 
Thank you to the 149 parents who took the time to complete our Parent Survey. It was overwhelmingly positive 
with 95.3% saying their child is happy at Barnsbury and 93.2% saying they would recommend Barnsbury to another 
parent.  I am in the process of going through all of the data from the survey so I can respond to parents who have 
left their name.  Unfortunately, if you have just left your first name, I won’t be able to identify you.  Also, I’d like to 
try and identify those parents who have ‘disagreed’ with any of the statements so I can contact you and we can try 
to resolve any issues affecting your child; please do get in touch. 
 
Parenting Workshop 
A five-week parenting course has been organised with MindWorks and will be held at Kingfield Primary School.  The 
course is entitled: Building confidence—identifying and supporting additional needs and will run from Wednesday 
11th June to Wednesday 9th July.  The subjects covered on the course will include: Communication and Interaction;  
Social, Emotional and Mental Health; Cognition and Learning; Physical and Sensory and Navigating the System and 
Signposting to Support. Please see the poster in the body of the newsletter. 
 
Weekly Coffee and Catch Up 
Ambreen Ali, the school’s Home School Link Worker is organising a weekly ‘coffee and catch up session’ for all    
parents.  Drop in to the Lighthouse on Ash Road between 8.45am and 10.00am (term time only) for a chat, to share 
ideas, advice and support, meet new people and build connections (cake also provided!). There is no need to book, 
just drop in, but if you have any questions, please contact Ambreen: hslw@barnsbury.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
National Thank a Teacher Day 
Wednesday 18th June 2025 is National Thank a Teacher Day—a nationwide moment to recognise the incredible 
dedication of everyone working in education. From teachers and teaching assistants to school office staff,          
caretakers, and lunchtime supervisors, every individual plays a vital role in shaping young lives. This special day is 
your chance to say a heartfelt thank you. If you would like to get involved, please click here. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 
 
With kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 

https://thankateacher.co.uk/nationalthankateacherday/


  

 

 

Star of the  

Week 

 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Ruben Anna Lyra 

Ash Lottie Robin Enoch 

1B Carter Tristan Shauna 

1M Ava Archie Julia 

2M Vinny Kyla Talia 

2T Henry Damari Mikael 

3B Christian Reece Emma 

3M Nayna Shelby-Lee Ella 

4D Khayaati Isla Flint 

4J Flo Steve Revaan 

5M Lexi Andrew Ruohan 

5T Ben Adele Spencer 

6G Maggie Rita Fatima 

6L Freda Lucy Annukka 

Congratulations to our Super Speller 

this week:  Kyra (4D) 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the recipients of 

a WOW certificate this week:   

Amelie (Oak), Sedef (5T), Kyra, Flint 

and Keshawn (4D) 

 

 

 



 

Year 6 Residential Trip  

Before the Easter Break some of the Year 6 children went to Avon Tyrell for their residential trip. We had an amazing 

time away and the weather was very kind to us. During our time away the children got to go paddleboarding (including 

jumping off the board and into the lake!) and building a raft which was then tested on the lake to see if it would float. It's 

safe to say there were a lot of wet children! We enjoyed the challenge course, high ropes (not for the faint-hearted) and 

climbing wall. Even in our downtime it was an opportunity to play and climb. The cooked breakfasts were a big hit, as 

were some of the puddings (especially the chocolate brownies). The children had a fabulous time away and all the staff 

were really impressed with the children's behaviour and 'have-a-go' attitude. A great time and wonderful  

memories. 

More to follow next week about the children who went on the DOTS trips.   



 

French News  

Year 4 enjoyed smelling lily-of-the-valley flowers on 

the 1st of May.  

In France, people celebrate 'La Fete de muguet'. We  

saw photos of the major of Plessis Robinson giving 

small bunches of muguet to senior people in the 

town. We thought this was a lovely idea.  

Mrs Kidd  



Dates for your diary 2024-25—Summer Term 

May  

Monday 5th Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 9th PTA Bingo Night  

12th May - 15th May  Year 6 SATs Week  

Friday 16th 2M Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 16th  Inspirational Day—more information to follow 

Friday 23rd 2T Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 23rd  PTA Non Uniform Day & Cake Sale 

Friday 23rd Girls’ football event at Barnsbury 

Friday 23rd End of half term—3.00pm/3.05pm finish 

26th May-6th June Two week half term 

June  

9th to 13th Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check & Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Weds 11th Reception School Trip—Godstone Farm 

Weds 18th Class photos  

Mon 23rd Sports Carousel Events during the day 

Tues 24th New Reception Parents Welcome Meeting 

Weds 25th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am to 10am) 

Weds 25th Nursery Sports Day  

Thursday 26th Sports Day—KS1 am, picnic lunch, KS2 pm 

Friday 27th Oak Class Assembly (9.00am) 

July  

Tues 1 Secondary School Induction Days 

Tues 1 ‘Moving Up’ Afternoon & new Reception children visits 

Friday 4th Ash Class Assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 10th/Friday 

11th 

Year 6 Day trips (with sleepover) - more information to follow. 

Monday 14th  1:30pm Y6 Production Dress Rehearsal, KS1 & Parents with small children 

Thursday 17th 1:30pm Yr 6 Production Dress Rehearsal, KS2 & Parents with small children 

Monday 21st 6.00pm Year 6 Production and Leavers’ Party  

Tuesday 22nd End of Term (1:15pm finish) 







 

Wilder Schools Action for Nature Competition 2025 

End date: Saturday 31st May 2025 

Surrey Wildlife Trust has been working with Barnsbury Primary School to encourage practical actions beyond the 

school grounds and help nature thrive. 

Complete one or more Actions for Nature at home or in your community, and Barnsbury Primary School will be in with a 

chance of winning a £500 grant towards outdoor learning equipment or tools for school grounds improvement. 

It isn't hard or expensive to help our wildlife, your action could be as simple as a litter pick! If you’re lucky enough to 

have a garden, you could feed the birds, plant pollinator-friendly plants or go chemical-free. 

How to take part: 

Explore your possible Actions for Nature | Surrey Wildlife Trust 
Once you’ve completed your Action for Nature, record your actions and view our actions map 
at: www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-map 
Record your Action for Nature to claim half-price membership with Surrey Wildlife Trust, and to be entered into a free 

prize draw to win a wildlife equipment prize! 

https://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/actions
http://www.surreywildlifetrust.org/nature-actions-map















